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Please look into this as a parent of 4 kids we are limited to schools in the area. Demolishing the 

uni will be a waste of facilities a co-Ed school would be a fantastic idea and keeping the children 

in the area, at the moment children are travelling out of area to get to school as most schools are 

at capacity. 


